
 

Get on Board, You are invited! 

All Aboard Minnesota, in conjunction with Amtrak, is inviting you to learn about how more passenger train service 

through Winona, connecting to the Twin Cities and Chicago, will benefit you and the community!   

Where?     

Winona County History Center, 160 Johnson St, Winona, MN  55987 

507-454-2723 

Date and Time?   

Tuesday, March 27, 2018,  6:30pm – 7:30pm  

Overview - Learn About:    

 The proposed plans for a second train frequency between the Twin Cities and Chicago, through Winona 

 The economic and mobility benefits for the Winona community 

 How you and your family can personally benefit  

 What you can do to make these proposed plans happen!  

 Questions and Answers!  

For more information, call 612-781-2894, email:  allaboardminnesota@gmail.com, or visit our site:  

allaboardmn.org.   

About All Aboard Minnesota. 

All Aboard Minnesota is a 501 ( c ) (3) non-profit advocacy and education organization focused on the expansion and development of more long 

distance rail passenger service as part of a balanced transportation system.  We are dedicated to the development of fast, comfortable, 

frequent intercity passenger train services within and connecting Minnesota to the upper Midwest.   
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